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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that States support the Trust Fund on
Indigenous Issues as an important contribution to the implementation of the goal
and objectives of the Decade.

Comments

Finland reports (2010): Finland supports the Trust Fund on Indigenous Issues as
recommended. For the year 2009, Finland made a contribution of EUR 50,000.

Spain reports (2010) that it is taking the necessary steps in order to make a
contribution under the AECID Indigenous Fund.

Area of Work
Second Decade


